
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 13, 2023 

  
Public Utility Commission of Oregon  
cc: Charles Lockwood, PUC Staff  
201 High St. SE #100  

Salem, OR 97301  

  
Regarding: ADV 1502/ Advice 23-04, NW Natural revising Smart Energy to include Renewable Natural 
Gas  
  
Dear Commissioners,   
 

I am Anneleah Jaxen, the CEO of the Tualatin Chamber of Commerce. We serve more than 350 
businesses in the city of Tualatin. Our mission is to promote our businesses and we advocate for our 
them when there are governmental issues that may impact their success. 
 

The City of Tualatin’s climate action plan intends to help Tualatin adapt to and lessen the worst local 
outcomes of climate change. This includes strategies for dealing with rising temperatures, an increased 
threat of wildfires and flooding, as well as strategies for reducing greenhouse gas emissions.  
 
This Docket is important to the Tualatin Chamber, and the City of Tualatin in having more opportunity in 
achieving our goals.   
 

 

 Thank you for your consideration in adopting this proposal from NW Natural.  
 
Sincerely,   
 

Anneleah Jaxen, CEO 

Tualatin Chamber of Commerce 

 

 


